
  Friday 6th September 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Class 2 (Year 1). I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new teacher for 

class 2 at Glazebury Primary School. My name is Miss Foster, and I am excited to 

join the Glazebury team and embark on this new adventure with you and your child.  

Teaching is my passion, and I am deeply committed to creating a positive, nurturing 

and safe environment where every child feels valued, supported, and inspired to 

achieve their full potential. As we start this academic year, I want to assure you that 

your child’s well-being and success will be at the heart of every decision I make. My 

experience in working with children has grown my love for learning across all 

subjects and this year I will be supporting the school with a focus on computing and 

Physical Education.  

 

Key Information:  

Well-being- mental health and well-being will be prioritised in the classroom. All 

children will be supported to talk about their emotions and use our emotion chart to 

support discussion.  

PE- PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons. Please ensure that your child has 

the correct PE uniform in a small PE bag and that each item is clearly labelled with 

their name to avoid any items getting mixed up or lost.  

Homework- All Year 1 children will be expected to read four times a week (Mon- Fri) 

and learn spellings given out on a Monday.  All Numbots and Spelling Shed 

passwords can be found in your child’s reading diary.  Spellings will be given out on 

a Monday and assessed on a Friday.  The spelling sheet is NOT to be returned to 

school but alongside spelling shed allows plenty of support for practise. 

Reading- all pupils will be expected to read and record their reading 4 times a week 

in their reading journals.   

Thank you for entrusting me with the privilege of teaching your child. Let’s make this 

year a fantastic one! Please know that my door is always open, and I am here to 

listen, discuss and support you and your child throughout the year. Together, we will 

make this a successful and memorable year for all.  

Warm Regards,  

Miss Foster  


